
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
October 3, 2013 

Cedar Grange #543---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:10-----Meeting Called to Order by Marlow Anderson (president)---there were 
24 persons present---all members introduced themselves---the minutes for 
September were read by Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes were approved 
and accepted as read---a financial report was given by Charles Vencill (treasurer) 
 
7:20-----General Discussion---the damage caused by the break-in has been 
repaired; thanks to Steve Joslin for the extensive welding---Randy Lane continues 
to supervise improvements of the charging station---the field has been fertilized 
and extra fertilizer has been stored at the field---Dick Weaver (vice president) 
reported that the last few Thursday float fly's have experienced good 
weather and a few visitors---the December meeting (Christmas Party) will be 
December 6, beginning at 6:00 pm (doors open) and over about 9:00 pm---The 
Museum of Flight will host a model airplane exhibition on November 3; if you are 
interested in attending contact Dave Temby---at our next club meeting 
(November) you will have an opportunity to renew your AMA membership 
 
7:40-----Show and Tell---two gas engines were given away 
 
7:45-----Meeting Adjourned 


